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With the museum now closed and going into the winter mode, I want to take the time to 
thank all the members who showed up to help us out at the museum this last season. 
 
While we are getting the museum closed down for the winter, some of our members are 
still going to be at the museum taking care of the property during the off-season. 
 
Members Steve Habeck, Greg Elems, Ethan Doty, David Elems, Charlie Spikes and 
many other are still working hard to keep the museum in good shape during the winter.  
I may have missed someone specifically, however all the help we get from the 
membership is very helpful. 
 
Another short report this month. Moving into winter mode and working on archives 
during the winter.  
 
At any time should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, I may not 
have an answer right away, however I will get one for you.  
 
Kerry Cochran 
Director/General Superintendent 
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